March 30, 1962

Western Development Company Ar
Post Office Box 427
Artesia, New Mexico

Gentlemen:
Burleson & Huff Angell-State No. 4,

SW/4 NE/4, Sec. 21, T-19-5, R-28-E,
Eddy County, New Mexico

In accordance with the New Mexico Oil Conservation
Commission Rule Number 201, this letter {s to inforrn
you that we are planning to plug the subject well.

Respectfully yours,

Hugh Meyer
Agent
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